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     The Tiffin Police Department is pleased to offer area students the 
opportunity to take part in an internship which will provide insight into the career 
of a road patrol police officer. Participants will primarily be riding along with road 
patrol officers but could also have the opportunity to work with detectives, 
dispatch or records depending on the department’s work needs. 
  
  
     The available Intern Positions are geared toward individuals desiring to 
pursue a career in a road patrol type of position. These positions are very limited to 
about 1-2 a semester. Applications will not be accepted more than one calendar 
year in advance.  
  
  
     Please apply via mail or email with the 3 page application packet and 
resume fully completed to:  
  
  
  
Tiffin Police Department 
Attn: Det. Lt. Mark E. Marquis    or     memarquis@tiffinohio.gov 
51 E. Market St. 
Tiffin, Ohio 44883 
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